
 

 
 

 

 

 

9th July 2024 

 

 

Alex Lovelock 

20238875 

 

 

 

Dear Alex 

 

BSc (Hons) Computing (Top Up) 

 

The Board of Examiners recently met to consider your results. 

 

I am pleased to inform you that you have satisfied the requirements of the 

University of Surrey for the award of BSc (Hons) Computing. 

 

The decision of the Board of Examiners is to award with: 

 

First Class Honours  

 

Your individual results are provided in the transcript attached. 

 

Many congratulations! We look forward to seeing you at Graduation on  

23rd October 2024. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 
 
 

Caroline Lampard 
HE Academic Registrar 

 
Please note these results are provisional and subject to change until approved by the University of 
Surrey Senate Progression and Awards Board. 

 


